Help Us Reduce Voter Fraud in the 2024 Election. VERY EASY READ BELOW

Mitch Peiffer and his group (part of the Berks Election Integrity group) are doing splendid work in which they are sending
letters to people who have moved from their voting location, while updates to the voter rolls do not occur. THE LAW
DOES NOT REQUIRE THIS CHANGE OF ADDRESS. The request to change must come from the voter,

otherwise the update does not occur. This is an election law that needs major updating.

This project is headed by Mitch Peiffer of the Berks Election Integrity group are sending out letter asking those who have
changed address to sign the official form, enclosed, and then mail it to Election Services so they can do their job and
remove people on the rolls that do not belong there.

This requires two stamps, one to mail it to the person that moved and another for them to mail it to Election Services, or a
total of $1.46 per mailing.

They need help with getting stamps.

Mitch is requesting you would either get involved, or might be interested in getting involved, with the Berks County project

to send letters to registered voters who have moved away or donate stamps.

Attached is a recent update Mitch received from Linda: She is the person who is organizing all the counties in
Pennsylvania and is leading this project. The "20240902 RC Results" file shows the progress we are making, Berks has

removed over four hundred invalid voter registrations since the project started, over 8% of the names on our list.

We have sent out more than 366 letters (over $500 in costs) since we started in July. We have more than 250 letters (over
$350) that are ready for stamps right now. We currently have 635 (over $900) envelopes that need stamps.

We have 3,317 names of people who need to receive a letter.

We need people to stuff envelopes. When we get through those 3,300, there are other counties who need help sending out
their letters. There are also multiple ideas for fundraising (stamp budget) that are in the works.

THE LATEST

We are doing good, and we need to keep up the momentum! Every duplicate voter registration removed off the voter rolls
in Pennsylvania reduces the potential for voter fraud in the 2024 election.

--NO LETTER WRITING, just stuffing envelopes and addressing envelopes.

--If anyone is up for writing a name and address on an envelope, putting 2 printed pieces of paper in the envelope
along with an addressed return envelope to the Berks County elections office, putting a stamp on both an inside and an
outside envelope for each voter, and then sending it, please let MITCH PEIFFER know ASAP.

--If you are willing to do all parts of this process except buying stamps, you will still be very useful! I would rather have
envelopes without stamps than no envelopes.

--If you are willing to buy ($donate$) stamps or money, but do not want to stuff envelopes, please also let me know, I can
make sure the stamps get to the right people, or the money utilized to purchase stamps.

For the envelope-stuffers, attached are the letter and the form that we are sending out to these voters, along with the written
instructions we got from the ERI group that is putting all this together. All you need to do is email me to ask for a list of

names and addresses.

CONTACT
Mitch Peiffer
Phone: 610-476-4760 Email: acr nach(@gmail.com



